
  
 

 

 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year from Jocelyn Council and Staff. 

 

 
The Jocelyn Township Office will be 

closed from 
December 23rd and will re-open 

on January 6, 2025. 

 
The Jocelyn Landfill will be open on 

Wednesdays and Sundays from noon to 5 p.m. 

Except Closed on December 25, 2024 
 

The next Council meeting will be 
7 p.m January 14th 2025 


